
For Discussion at 6.25.20 Academic Policy Council meeting:  Draft syllabus statement 
outlining student classroom behavior expectations for COVID-19 requirements 

 
 
We will have face-to-face instructional sessions to accomplish the student learning objectives of 
this course. In response to COVID-19, the following policies and requirements are in place to 
maintain your learning environment and to enhance the safety of our in-classroom interactions. 

• This course has been assigned a physical classroom with enough capacity to maintain an 
8-foot radius between students. The first row of seats is spaced at least 10 feet from the 
area from which I will present. Please do not move desks or stations. 

• Hand-sanitizing stations are placed outside of our classroom.  Please sanitize your hands 
before you enter and after your exit the classroom. 

• You are required to wear approved face coverings at all times during class and within 
buildings. 

• Please wipe your desk down with sanitizing wipes prior to sitting down and at the end of 
the class. 

• Follow your instructor’s guidance on how to enter and exit the classroom.  Practice 
physical distancing (6 feet) to the extent possible when entering and exiting the 
classroom. 

• If you are experiencing COVID-19 symptoms (https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-
ncov/symptoms-testing/symptoms.html), please use the UF Health screening system 
(web site?) and follow the instructions on whether you are able to attend class.  

o Lecture materials will be provided to you with an excused absence, and you will 
be given a reasonable amount of time to make up work 
(https://catalog.ufl.edu/UGRD/academic-regulations/attendance-policies/). 

Following and enforcing these policies and requirements are all of our responsibility. Failure to 
do so may lead to your removal from the classroom and a report to the Office of Student 
Conduct and Conflict Resolution. 
  
 
Online: 
Our class sessions will all be audio visually recorded for students in the class to refer back and for 
enrolled students who are unable to attend live. Students who participate with their camera engaged or 
utilize a profile image are agreeing to have their video or image recorded.  If you are unwilling to 
consent to have your profile or video image recorded, be sure to keep your camera off and do not use a 
profile image. Likewise, students who un-mute during class and participate orally are agreeing to have 
their voices recorded.  If you are not willing to consent to have your voice recorded during class, you will 
need to keep your mute button activated and communicate exclusively using the "chat" feature, which 
allows students to type questions and comments live. 
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